
201 Spring Lane
Philadelphia, PA 19128

215.400.3420
lankenau.philasd.org

“GrowWithUs”

April 1, 2024

Dear Philadelphia Children’s Foundation,

On behalf of the students, staff, and faculty of Lankenau Environmental Science Magnet

High School, we wish to sincerely thank the Philadelphia Children’s Foundation for your concerted

time, effort, and energy to work with and help better the students and staff of Lankenau.

In the current climate of setbacks and cutbacks, the beautiful and concrete work that you have

created has given us a new vested interest and a push to again move forward. We are proud of our

school and with your help, we will be able to generate increased learning opportunities for students.

Your donation to Lankneau is providing over 40 students the exposure to experience the

hands-on application of computer related technology. Without your help, time, and dedication to

public education in the agricultural sector, Lankenau would not have the opportunity to further work

towards obtaining our growth goals. We are extremely grateful.

Sincerely,

Student and Staff of Lankenau


